CHARLOTTE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

NOTICE OF VACANCY:  Attendance Clerk (part time)
Charlotte County Public Schools is seeking applications to fill the position of part-time attendance clerk.  This position is paid through a grant and will be funded through May 2027.  This individual will work with school staff, parents, and students to improve student attendance. Performs a variety of duties in accordance with policy set forth by the Virginia Department of Education and records/maintains daily student attendance records.

Duties and Responsibilities:

· Track the attendance records of students, identifying patterns of chronic absenteeism or truancy; use these records to identify students who are at risk of falling behind academically due to poor attendance

· May conduct home visits to meet with the families of students who have ongoing attendance issues 

· Work proactively to prevent truancy by identifying potential problems early and implementing strategies to address them 

· Maintain accurate and detailed records of attendance, interventions, home visits, and any communication with students and their families 

· Collaborate with school administrators, teachers, counselors, and social workers to address attendance issues comprehensively; may also work with community organizations to provide resources and support to families in need

· Other duties as assigned

Part-time Rate of Pay:

$15.00 per hour (28 hours per week)
Anticipated 
Starting Date:
August 7, 2024
Application Deadline:

Open until filled

To Apply:  
Applications can be picked up at the: School Board Office, 250 LeGrande Avenue, Suite E, Charlotte Court House, Virginia  23923. Resumes can be sent to jonesmd@ccpsmail.com.  For more information please contact Mrs. Duffie Jones, Director of Instruction at 434-542-5151. 

Equal Employment Opportunity





Charlotte County Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, creed, gender, national origin, age, military services or disability.  Reasonable accommodations will be provided for persons with disabilities if requested. As of July 1, 2000 school division employees are required to undergo a criminal records check via fingerprint submission (Code of Virginia §22.1-296.2).








